
April 30, 2020

Ms. Emily Knight
Texas Restaurant Association
P0 Box 1429
Austin, Texas 78767

Dear Emily:

As you know, Governor Abbott’s executive order GA-i 8 limits the occupancy of restaurants for
dine-in restaurant services to 25% of the total listed occupancy. This limitation is for the number
of restaurant customers in the restaurant, and does not include essential employees of the
restaurant.

Sincerely,

Luis Saenz
Chief of Staff
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